
 National Officers to Attend Winter Conference 

The American Legion Auxiliary Department of North Dakota is proud to announce that 
National President Vickie Koutz will be a guest at the 2023 Winter Conference to be held in 
Minot on January 27-29, 2023.

Past Department President Jeannie Román cordially invites all American Legion Auxiliary 
members to attend Winter Conference at the Grand Hotel and Conference Center in Minot. 
Important information will be shared at Auxiliary sessions.

President Koutz  is focusing on honoring our veterans every day. Her project is to bring 
awareness to the National Veterans Creative Arts Festival companions who attend those events 
with their veteran. President Koutz noted when she recently volunteered at a Creative Arts 
Festival that some companions could not afford to pay for a meal plan and were not included in
the activity with their veterans. This broke her heart and she decided to do something about it.  

Her project on companions who attend the National Creative Arts Festival is triple-tiered – 
raising funds for a meal plan, travel, and/or a separate hotel room if needed for non-family 
member companions. President Koutz is also working to raise awareness of our country’s 
Prisoners of War and Missing in Action. 

A reception in honor of National President Vickie Koutz,  Northwestern Division National Vice 
President Marlene Boyer, and Department President Sandra Petermann will be held on 
Saturday, January 28.  Make plans now to attend.  We want to share a special North Dakota 
welcome with our guests.


